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What have we been learning? 

The children have been very excited this week sharing with each other their 
experiences of opening advent calenders and elf antics! In class we became 
diary writers using our imagination to step back in time and become Grace 

Darling. We applied our knowledge of past tense writing using verbs ending in –
ed and included lots of feelings in our diaries. 

In Grammar we have been learning to spell adjectives adding the suffix endings 
–er and –est to descibe settings in our class text ‘The Snail and the whale’.  

In art we started to create the background to our seascape paintings using 
watercolours and large brushes to create different tones of blue to represent 
the sky and sea. We then added arcylic paint, salt and sand to add texture to 

create the waves in the sea using cotton buds, small brushes and glue spreaders 

                             

               



 

                     

 

   

                                

                                                                        

                      

 

Next Week 
 

In English we are writing postcards in the role of 
the snail from ‘The snail and the whale’ story. We 
will be applying our skills spelling adjectives using  

-er and –est. 
 

Our maths learning will be focusing on subtracting 
one digit from a one-digit number and one digit from 
a two-digit number for numbers up to 20. We will be 
using number tracks, number lines, bar models and 

mathematical resources. 
 

In art, we will be adding our carefully drawn sailing 
boats to our seascape paintings to complete our mini 

outcome. 

Thank you 
I would like to say a massive thank you to Caroline 
Andrews for all her hard work helping Jet Class 

make Christmas tree decorations to sell today at the 
Christmas fair and for all the extra making and 

baking, she has been busy doing this week. I really 
appreciate all your help.  

 
Important Dates 

 

 
Tuesday 14th December 
Infant Chrismtas Disco 

 
Wednesday 15th December 2021 

Pirate morning in Jet class to raise money for the 
RNLI – Children to dress as a pirate - £1 donation. 

 
Thursday 16Th December 2021 

Jet class Christmas party  
 

Friday 17th December 2021 
INSET Day  

 

 



 

 


